Re: moving in

Subject: Re: moving in
From: Thomas Koppe <t.koeppe@ed.ac.uk>
Date: 24/08/2010, 13:37

To: Carla Ranicki [

I've made the changes to the contract and I'll print out two copies for
Sunday. No rush for the rent, any time on or before 1lst September is fine.
Do you want to give me a call or send a text on Sunday when you know roughly
what time you'll be arriving? My number is 0750 240 3927.

Good luck with the packing and see you soon!

I just transferred the money, it should be with you soon! I don't know how swiftly we'll
get out of Edinburgh on Sunday (I hope by 1lam), and I'm told it's a 7-hour drive. I can't
confirm any of those data, but I should hope to be there before 9pm. I'll give you a call
in any case!

See you soon,

Thomas
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